VON DER LEYEN CRIMINAL CASE: REQUEST FOR A REFERRAL TO THE CRIMINAL COURTS

Press conference on the next hearing in camera (will take place on December 6)
Saturday 07/12/2024 at 10:00 a.m. at the Hotel Sélys van der Valk in Liége
Open to the press only and subject to registration (via press@UrsulaGates.com)

We look forward to seeing you on December 7. A press kit will be made available to journalists who
register.

Frédéric BALDAN and his lawyer Diane PROTAT now consider that the offences in the complaint have
been established and that there is sufficient evidence.

They are therefore requesting that Ursula von der Leyen, Albert Bourla, Pfizer and BioNTech be referred
to the criminal courts.

To journalists and editorial staff

The mission of the press is to guarantee citizens' right of access to information. Its duty is to tell the

tfruth, whatever the cost. Do you not think that this information is of general interest, that it is sufficiently

important and unprecedented in the history of the EU for citizens to have the right to know about it?
Will you guarantee this right?
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